
Travel Option for the Lower Colorado River Tour 
 
 
The Lower Colorado River Tour is March 11-13. We are offering a travel option for those of you 
concerned about out-of-state travel. The tour begins in Las Vegas and ends at California's Ontario 
Airport. You now have the option to begin and end the tour in Ontario. 
 
At 10:45 a.m. on Tuesday, March 10, leave from Ontario via our tour bus and arrive in Las Vegas that 
evening, the night before the tour starts. The additional bus travel is no charge. 
 
In Ontario, park your car at the DoubleTree by Hilton Hotel Ontario Airport and be delivered back there 
at the end of the tour.  
The hotel is located at: 
Doubletree Hotel 
222 North Vineyard Avenue 
Ontario, California, 91764-4431 
 
In Las Vegas, please note that after departure from Ontario, the only destination will be the Embassy 
Suites Hotel in Las Vegas at 3600 Paradise Road. No other stops can be made. If you are staying at 
another destination, you will be responsible for your transportation once the bus arrives in Las Vegas. 
Embassy Suites (where the tour starts) is holding a limited number of rooms for $109 and they can 
be reached at (702) 893-8000. 
 
Bottled water and movies will be provided on the bus but please bring your own food. 
 
Contact Tour Director Renee Cashmere at rcashmere@watereducation.org with any questions. 
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